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August 28, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Our staff is getting ready to welcome students back to school.  Our first day back will be Tuesday, 
September 5th. Students in grades 1-5 will be in attendance from 9:00am-9:30am. Students are asked to 
meet with their teacher from last year and line up in their designated area. Incoming Kindergarten 
students will be following their gradual entry schedule that was emailed to the families for the first few 
weeks. 

Wednesday will be the first full day 9:00am-2:43pm. Students will again meet in the same designated 
area as they did Tuesday and be greeted by their last year teacher. Students should bring a lunch, water 
bottle and the following supplies: pencil, eraser, scissors and pencil crayons all in a pencil box.  

For the first week students will be placed with others from their grade group. We anticipate being in our 
new classes by Monday, September 11th.  

Part of school-start up is determining student enrolment so please contact the school if your child is 
unable to attend on September 5th and have their attendance counted. Please also contact the 
secretary if you have moved, your child is registered elsewhere or is not returning to the school. 

If you know someone who has school-aged children and has moved into our neighbourhood, please 
encourage them to contact (phone or email) the school as soon as possible to arrange registration. 

We look forward to welcoming students back to school on Tuesday, September 5th from 9:00-9:30. 
Students are asked to meet with their teacher from last year and line up in the designated area. All 
new students to Eagle Ridge are asked to meet outside the front doors of the school near the office. 
They will meet together in the Library 

Please email me with any questions that you have. I look forward to working with your family this year. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. D Hutchinson 

Principal 
Eagle Ridge Elementary 
 


